March 29, 2020
 
Dear Keystone Families,
The Keystone Board of Directors continues to be grateful for your support and understanding during this uncertain time. We would like to acknowledge the time and effort each member of the Keystone staff has poured into supporting the children as Learning from Home continues. We also acknowledge your efforts in integrating educational activities into your homes and schedules.
The Keystone Board of Directors met on Wednesday, March 25th via conference call. Below, please find the most recent updates from the Board regarding COVID-19 and its impact on Keystone Montessori.
· Continued School Physical Closure: On March 20th, Gov. Ducey and Supt. Hoffman jointly announced physical school closures through Friday, April 10th. Keystone will remain physically closed at this time and will share any updates on continued school closures as they are received.
· Tuition Payments: Beginning in April, tuition payments will not be collected as long as the state mandated school closures remain in effect. The Board thanks the many families who have reached out to tell us they intend to continue making their tuition payments during the closure to help Keystone remain operational. The faculty and staff are working diligently to support Keystone students at every level from Toddlers to Adolescents. Those families who are able to support us with continued tuition payments are directly impacting our ability to support the Keystone staff as the closure continues.
· Staff Support:  The Board of Directors voted unanimously to continue to pay our teachers and staff as Learning From Home continues into April.
· Extracurricular Payments: The scheduled final payment for Elementary and Adolescent extracurricular fees for the 20-21 school year has been extended by two weeks to Friday, April 10th. Ms. Heather will be sending out a letter with a link to make your second payment. You are welcome to contact her directly if you have any questions.
· Learning From Home: We are grateful to our teachers, staff and our community as we all make this transition to Learning From Home. If you have any questions please reach out. We enjoy hearing about your stories and successes! Please share them with us at heather@keystonemontessori.com.
The Board will meet again on Wednesday, April 1st. We will continue to share as much information as possible as it becomes available.
Sincerely,
Keystone Board of Directors
 


